
From: Engineer, OCD, EMNRD
To: Mike Hanagan
Cc: McClure, Dean, EMNRD
Subject: FW: Withdrawn Administrative Application PLC-689
Date: Friday, October 9, 2020 8:50:43 AM

Hello Mr. Hanagan,
 
The email below was mistakenly sent to the wrong address. I am now forwarding it to you.
 
Dean McClure
Petroleum Engineer, Oil Conservation Division
New Mexico Energy, Minerals and Natural Resources Department
(505) 469-8211
 

From: Engineer, OCD, EMNRD 
Sent: Thursday, October 8, 2020 1:31 PM
To: 'Mike Hanson' <mhanson@cog-fmn.com>
Cc: McClure, Dean, EMNRD <Dean.McClure@state.nm.us>; Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD
<mike.bratcher@state.nm.us>; Kautz, Paul, EMNRD <paul.kautz@state.nm.us>; 'lisa@rwbyram.com'
<lisa@rwbyram.com>; Holm, Anchor E. <aholm@slo.state.nm.us>; 'Dawson, Scott'
<sdawson@slo.state.nm.us>
Subject: Withdrawn Administrative Application PLC-689
 
Administrative Application PLC-689 has been withdrawn from consideration by NMOCD at the
request of the Operator, Manzano, LLC (231429). The following wells were included within the
application:
 

Well API Well Name Location (NMPM) Pool Code
30-025-34495 South Shoebar 15 State 1 G-15-17S-35E 96580
30-025-34702 South Shoebar 15 State 2 H-15-17S-35E 86800

 
 
Dean McClure
Petroleum Engineer, Oil Conservation Division
New Mexico Energy, Minerals and Natural Resources Department
(505) 469-8211
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